
Hinckley Library Our recurring programs are picking up pace. So far, we've had 8 attendees at 

the Book Club, including 2 new members. Kids have been enjoying the storytime sessions, with 

ten attendees at the final storytime in January. 

 

 

“Peekaboo!”    “Color Storytime” 

In February, we'll keep our regular programs going, with the addition of  "Blind Date with a 

Book". Participants can check out a book without knowing the title, read at least 50 pages, and 

share a review with us for a chance to win a prize. 

 


